Visa Exemption for Holders of Diplomatic and Official Passports

           The Agreement between  the  Government  of  the  Kingdom  of   Thailand  

and  the Government  of  the  Democratic  Socialist  Republic  of  Sri  Lanka  on  

Visa  Exemption  for  Holders of Diplomatic and Official Passports is effective 

from 14 February 2014.

              According to the said agreement,holders of valid diplomatic or official passports  of  each  country shall  not be  required  to obtain  a visa  to enter, exit, 

transit  and  stay  in  each  country  for a period  not exceeding  90 days from the 

date of  their  entry, provided  that  they  shall  not  take  up any employment, be 

itself-employment, or any other private activity  in each country.

              However, the  holders of  valid  diplomatic or official passports of each 

country  who  are  assigned  as  members  of  diplomatic or  consular mission  in 

each  country,  including   their  family  members  shall   be  required  to  obtain 

appropriate entry visa from the Embassy of the other Party prior to their entry.

